
From: Michael Hull <mhulJ@natca.net>
Date: Mon, Aug 29, 2011 at 2:47 PM
Subject: Re: Did you ever see this step-3 denial from Castrellon?

To: Jeff Lewis <reformfaanow@gmail.com>
Cc: Hamid Ghaffari <hghaffari@natca.net>

Hi Jeff,

We checked our grievance tracking system and there is absolutely nothing in there on this grievance. Not
even in the archives.

KJ


